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16th, September 2021
Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s),
As your daughter progresses through her final year in Our Lady of Mercy Secondary School she will be making choices about the pathways she intends following when she leaves school in June 2022.
I would like to invite you to an information evening via zoom regarding the CAO Application Process and its Alternatives on Tuesday, 21st September from 7-7.45pm. This will also include information on applying to PLC (Post Leaving Cert) colleges.
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Ms. McTighe, our Guidance Counsellor, will also provide information regarding the cost of going to college and the grant application process. 
This is an important event for planning your daughter’s future and making decisions for this new stage in her life and we look forward to your attendance at this information evening. Your cameras will be switched off and the meeting will be recorded. Please register in advance for this meeting:
[bookmark: _GoBack]https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAofuitrDgoH9NMjOe1TXatWFhB-uySgFFO 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.
With every good wish,

Mary Meade
 PRINCIPAL
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